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March 5, 2014 

 

 

 

To: FVCC Board of Directors 

 

From: Rick Burchell 

 

Re: Discussion and Acceptance of FVCC Joint Agreement for Annual 

 Local Boards of Education Approval 

 

 

The annual FVCC Joint Agreement and Signature Page for each Board of Education’s 

approval in included in this packet.  The signature page needs to be signed and returned 

to FVCC following your board’s approval.  

 

Recommended Motion: That the FVCC Board of Directors accepts the Joint Agreement 

as presented. 


